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April Meeting  
 

Well it certainly wasn’t the April we were looking for 
and definitely it was not April Showers bringing May 
flowers! Now that we are at the end of May, it seems 
we have turned the corner and spring and summer 
temperatures are here to stay (I hope I’m not jinxing 
the weather).  

At our April meeting, our speaker, Bob Wildfong 
spoke about growing heritage plants at Heritage 
Village which is part of the Waterloo Region 

Museum. For the past twenty years Bob has cared 

for the gardens in Doon Heritage Village. These 

gardens feature over 200 species of heritage plants. 

Bob’s presentation showed his knowledge as a 
Horticultural Specialist and gave us an insight into 
the types of heritage plants grown in the village 
and the reasons why they were grown.  

I would like to extend our thanks to Doreen 

MacMillan & Audrey Anderton for providing the 

refreshments for the evening.  

We tried something new where the membership 

committee (Lynne Goulet-Smith, Debbie Brighton 

and Connie Boychuk) greeted everyone as they 

arrived and gave everyone a name badge. We hope 

that will make it easier to put the names to the 

faces at our meetings and allow people to get to 

know one another better.  Also new members and 

guests were asked to sign a guest book and their 

names were entered into a special draw for door 

prizes.  We thought it was a great success and will 

continue with the name tags and greeting at the 

May meeting. Dave Neale was on hand for another 

exciting door prize draw, where many wonderful 

prizes were won and the “Share the Wealth” draw 

was won by one of our new members – Cynthia 

Bruns – congratulations!  

 

May Meeting  

Monday, May 28, 2018 

We invite everyone to bring a guest to the May 

meeting. Introduce a friend or family member to 
our fabulous group and share the interesting 
gardening information presented by our speaker. 
They can enjoy coffee, tea and snacks at our social 
time and join in the fun of our “Share the Wealth” 
draw.  

Guests and new members will be eligible to win a 
free prize!! 

May’s meeting will be held at Chartwell Queen’s 
Square Retirement Residence - 10 Melville St. 
Social time begins around 7pm with refreshments. 
Unfortunately Stephan Marshall will not be able to 
join us at our meeting and is being replaced by two 
speakers from Rare. Laura Klein (Gosling 



Engagement Coordinator) and Taryn Jarvis 
(Property, Facilities and Garden Coordinator) from 
rare Charitable Research Reserve will be giving us 
an overview of the Rare Charitable Research 
Reserve and Native Plants.  

  Don’t forget to bring your mug! 

 

 

Even though it was a bit chilly, the rain stopped by 

the time we started the sale and it was a great 

success! All of the nursery plants were sold and 

many Stella D’oro lilies were purchased as well. 

Thanks to all the members who brought in 

exchange plants and donated items to the yard 

sale. Also thanks to everyone who came out to the 

Plant Sale and a huge thanks to the Plant Sale 

Committee for organizing such a great day.  

 

Need Soil or Mulch?? 

    You can still receive a $5.00 

discount from Galt Horticultural 

Society when you purchase a Big 

Yellow Bag from Greenhorizons Sod Farm.  

For more information and to find the special code 

to use when placing your order, follow this link: 

GHS - Big Yellow Bag 

 

 

GHS Logo Wear 

Get your own Galt 

Horticultural Society 

T-Shirt and/or 

Hoodie. This is a 

sample of the 

embroidered crest 

included on the item.   

T-shirts:    $20.50 + tax. 
Unisex Hoodies:    $36.00 + tax. 

For more information or to place an order, follow 

this link : GHS Logo Wear 

 

 

Garden Cambridge- your 
Galt Horticultural Society 

Activities 

Gardening at Ferguson 
Cottage 

Here is the schedule for volunteers to garden at 
Ferguson Cottage this summer. I have included the 
executive member and email for each date so you 
can let the person know when you will be coming. 

 
Ferguson Cottage Gardening Schedule 

 
Mon. May 28 9 – 12 Nancy nancy@galthort.com 
Sun. Jun 10 5 – 8 Liz liz@galthort.com 
Mon. Jun 18 9 – 12 Lynne lynne@galthort.com 
Mon. Jun 25 9 – 12  Liz liz@galthort.com 
Mon. July 16 9 – 12 Lynne lynne@galthort.com 
Mon. July 23 9 – 12 Nancy nancy@galthort.com 
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Mon. Aug 13 9 – 12 Liz liz@galthort.com 
Mon. Aug 20 5 – 8  Lynne lynne@galthort.com 
Sat. Aug 25 9 – 12 Nancy nancy@galthort.com 
Mon. Sept 3 9 – 12 Nancy nancy@galthort.com 
Mon. Sept 10 9 -12 Lynne lynne@galthort.com 

Please come out on any of these days to help in the 
gardens even if you haven’t contacted the 
organizer. Many hands make light work. 

 Some of the gardening jobs would include: 
weeding, splitting plants, dead heading & mulching. 
Don’t worry if you are a novice gardener, there will 
be someone there to help guide you.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Open Garden Committee is finalizing the 
schedule for this summer and the details will be 
available on the website in the next couple of 
weeks. The printed booklet will be available for 
$5.00 at the May meeting or any evening on the 
tour. The payment helps cover the cost of printing. 
The first tour will be on Monday, June 11.   
 
We are still looking for greeters for the Open 
Garden Tour. You can sign up at the May meeting 
or contact me if you wish to be a greeter.   

The Garden tours run every Monday (except 
holidays) from 7 – 9pm in June, July and August. 
There is an additional tour on Saturday, July 14 
between 10:00 am. and 1:00 pm to tour Daylily 
gardens in Puslinch.  

 

 

 

 

Hpertufa Trough 
Workshop 

Monday June 18 6:00-7:00 

 

Join us at Ferguson Cottage to make a Hypertufa 
Trough. Cost for the workshop is $15.00. Contact 
Liz Stacey at liz@galthort.com for more 
information and to register.  

Ferguson Cottage 
Butterfly Garden Opening 

Late June 

We are in the process of renovating the centre 
garden to make it a butterfly garden. We plan to 
have a grand opening for the garden in late June. 

Stay tuned for further details.   

 

Bus Trips 

Sunday, July 29 

We are planning a Bus Trip to visit the Buffalo 
Garden Walk.  

SAVE THE DATE and get your passport ready! 
Details and signup will be available soon. 

For more information on the Buffalo Garden Walk 
follow this link: Buffalo Garden Walk 
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Saturday, September 8 

We are planning a Bus Trip to tour Dundurn Castle 
and Gardens. Details and sign up will be available 

soon. 

For more information on Dundurn Castle  
follow this link: Dundurn Castle 

 
 
 
 

Other Events and Items of 
Interest  

 

Humber Nursery Stock Coupons  
Humber Nurseries would like to again extend our 
“Exclusive Nursery Stock Coupon” to members of 
Horticultural Societies and Garden Clubs in Ontario. 

Nursery Stock Coupon 
Herbaceous Perennial 
 

Wellesley Community Fish Fry 

Fundraiser  

Friday ,  May 25 , 2018  ð 5:00 pm.  
Support the Wellesley Pond Restoration by attending a 
Fish Fry Dinner, Plant Sale, Silent Auction with Special 
Guest Speaker Mark Cullen $20/Adult $10/Child  
For more information: Wellesley Fish Fry 
 

Brantford master gardeners  

Annual garden tour  

Sunday, June 24th 10:00 -  3:00.  

 
 Contact Liz Stacey liz@galthort.com for more information 

and to purchase tickets- $10.00 each.  

 

 
 

 
 
We are looking for volunteers to help organize 
events and activities.   

You can volunteer in many ways including: 

¶ Greeters at Open Gardens 

¶ Maintaining the gardens at Ferguson Cottage 

¶ Being a member of a committee 

¶ Joining the Board of Directors 

Our standing committees are: 
¶ Advertising / Promotion 

¶ Marketing 

¶ Web page  

¶ Newsletter 

¶ Cottage & Garden Maintenance  

¶ Dream Garden Conference 

¶ Membership  

¶ Open Gardens 

¶ Program/Speakers/Workshops 

¶ Raffle  

¶ Social  

¶ Special Events / Perennial Sale 

¶ Children's Program 

Please let me know if you are interested. Talk to 
me at a meeting or event and find out how you can 
get involved.  

You can contact me at nancy@galthort.com or call 
me at 519-623-7085. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/galthort/ 

Nancy Smith 
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